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From: Polly Epov 
Sent: Thursday, 28 July 2022 1:32 PM
To: Education, Employment and Training Committee
Subject: Re: EETC - response to question taken on notice at the public hearing on 21 July 

2022

Thanks Rob,  

The answer is as follows: 
Uber does not have any matters before the QIRC 

Thanks for the opportunity to contribute to this important Inquiry.  

Kindest 

Polly 




